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           THE ADVOCATE 

“Like” us on Facebook!          

“Tweet” us on Twitter!    

       @4lovenothurt 

 

We provide the following 
services to Accomack 

and Northampton    
Counties: 

 
 24-Hour Hotline  

 Emergency Shelter 

 Individual Counseling 

 Safety Planning 

 Crisis Intervention 

 Support Groups 

 Legal Advocacy  

 Referrals 

 Case Management 

 Children’s Advocacy 

 Community Outreach 

We serve men, women and 
children.    

     Our services are FREE 
and CONFIDENTIAL. 

Shelter stay is not required 
to access ESCADV           

Dear friends, 
 

As my tenure as President of the Board of ESCADV 

comes to a close, I’ve been asked to reflect on my 

time here. 
 

One of the interesting and challenging parts of be-

ing a Board President is fitting into an organization 

at a specific time in its history.  I had the opportuni-

ty and what I consider the privilege to joi 

n the ESCADV Board in a time of crisis, and then 

participate for five years to see it grow into a thriv-

ing, responsive member of the Eastern Shore com-

munity.  Our mission and vision have driven this 

remarkable and out-

standing growth. 
 

We are providing ser-

vice to approximately 

200 people a year.  We 

average 20 people a 

night in our shelter for 

men, women, and chil-

dren. AND for FY2017, 

85% of our clients have 

anonymously reported they have not returned to 

their abusers and have begun to change their lives. 
 

All of this success is accomplished by four integral 

parts of the organization. The first and not neces-

sarily most important, an outstanding Board of Di-

rectors, who continue to maintain focus and energy 

to sustain and nurture the organization to do this 

hard work. Thank you to the past members of the 

Board and a special thanks to retiring member Car-

ol Tunstal for her invaluable financial counsel and 

steadfast support. While it is sad to see members 

move on, it is a pleasure to announce the addition 

of four new Board members: Dave Vaughn, Mozella 

Francis, Ed Weber, and Catherine Fredholm, who 

will continue the mission.  
 

 

 

 

 

The second essential part of our success is provided 

by the wonderful staff of advocates and employees.  

They have become a strong team who save people 

and change their lives.  They abound with energy, 

compassion, creativity, and resilience. They are our 

first responders and they make the difference for 

our clients’ lives. Thank you every day! 
 

ESCADV would not be where it is without the im-

portant third part, our loyal, steadfast, creative, 

group of volunteers!  They work tirelessly to fill in 

the gaps, from stuffing envelopes, sorting our dona-

tions, to creating written material, to answering 

phones, and to sup-

porting clients and 

their families. Every 

organization needs 

this help to keep the 

wheels turning. Thank 

you all. 
 

The fourth essential 

part I want to thank is 

the Eastern Shore com-

munity for under-

standing and rising up to the issues of violence.  

Thank you, for we have started and will continue 

the conversation about what one does for victims of 

violence. Thank you for continually supporting us 

financially as well as with goods and services and 

genuine caring. ESCADV has proudly served the 

Eastern Shore for over thirty years and will contin-

ue because we can count on your support!!  Thank 

you for “taking care of your own.” 
 

Thank you, all of you, for my opportunity to serve.  

It is true that one gets more out of giving than re-

ceiving.  As I said, it has been a privilege to be a 

part of this organization, and I wish all four parts of 

ESCADV continuing engagement and success. 
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The Power to Give Back: Client Success Stories 

At ESCADV, the goal is to help clients find 

success. Recognizing that success will look 

different for every client, below are highlights 

of some of those success stories. 
 

 A Hispanic woman was able to return to 

her previous home state and 

regain custody of her children, 

finding safe living accommo-

dations for herself and her chil-

dren. 
 

 Kids who were acting out in 

school were able to be a part of 

developing a plan to improve 

their behaviors. With this support, they 

were able to succeed in being promoted 

to the next grade level. 
 

 A woman with medical issues was able 

to apply for medical coverage and get 

treatment for her medical concerns. 
 

 A young mother was able to save enough 

funds to rent a home of her own for her-

self and her two small children. 
 

 A woman who arrived to ESCADV 

speaking almost no English has im-

proved her English speaking and 

is volunteering with local agen-

cies. 
 

 A male victim was able to 

find housing free from violence 

after being sheltered by ESCADV. 
 

 Children with a history of 

school truancy were able to im-

prove their attendance with support from 

the Children’s Advocate and coordina-

tion with the school. 
 

These are just a few examples of the many 

positive things ESCADV clients are able to 

achieve on their journey to a better life. 
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How could you help ESCADV and 

survivors of domestic and sexual 

violence on the Eastern Shore?   
 

Give your time and talents —

Volunteer with us!  We offer a wide 

variety of short and long-term op-

portunities to get involved.  We have 

a fun, flexible, and rewarding work 

environment where you can put 

your energy and interests to work 

helping others. Contact Kentoya 

Garcia at kgarcia@escadv.org to 

learn more. 
 

Donate items—  

We always need paper products, 

cleaning supplies, and nonperishable 

food items. Contact Maria Alfonso at 

malfonso@escadv.org to learn more. 

Your greatness is not what you 

have; It is what you give. 

Your support helps to heal and create positive 

change for families! 

Thank you to our donors from Give Local 757! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On May 9th, 2017, the Eastern Shore Coalition Against Domestic Vio-

lence was one of 200 local nonprofits that participated in Give Local 757. 

This was an 24-hour online fundraising campaign that lasted from mid-

night to midnight with donations started at $10. Each donation will con-

tinue to bring safety to the women and children in your community af-

fected by domestic and sexual violence. This money will continue the 

operation of the ONLY domestic violence shelter on the shore. 

In America, one woman is fatally 

shot by a spouse, ex-spouse or 

dating partner every 14 hours. Per 

the National Coalition Against 

Domestic Violence as of June 8, 

2017 there have been 272 domes-

tic violence gun related fatalities 

since January 1, 2017.  

The Eastern Shore Coalition Against Domestic 

Violence (ESCADV) is registered with The Am-

azonSmile Foundation as one of their charities. 

This foundation is affiliated with Amazon, the 

online company where you can buy just about 

anything you need. So, when you make a purchase on their special website, their foundation 

donates a portion (typically a half-percent—.05% of your purchase price to ESCADV. You 

don’t have to do anything once you register for this free program. 

How does AmazonSmile work? Amazon has set up a special website smile.amazon.com 

which ‘mirrors’ the main amazon.com website. You will find the exact same low prices, vast 

selection and convenient shopping experience as you would on Amazon.com, with the added 

bonus that the AmazonSmile Foundation makes a donation to ESCADV at no extra cost to 

you. 

How can you sign up? Go to smile.amazon.com from the web browser on your computer, 

tablet, or mobile phone. You may also want to add a bookmark to make it easy to return and 

start your shopping. On your first visit, make sure you select a charitable organization to re-

ceive donations from eligible purchase. 

What products are eligible for charitable donations? Tens of millions of products on Ama-

zonSmile are eligible for donations. You will see eligible products marked “Eligible for Ama-

zonSmile donation” on their product detail pages. 

Can you use your existing Amazon.com account on AmazonSmile? Yes, you use the same 

account on Amazon.com and AmazonSmile. Your shopping cart, Wish List, wedding or baby 

registry, etc. and other account settings are also the same. 

Sound easy? It is, and every time you  lift your finger and click on an item to buy, you are 

helping the ONLY domestic violence shelter on the shore through the works and deeds of the 

Eastern Shore Coalition Against Domestic Violence. PUT THE WORD OUT for Amazon 

Smile! 


